
  

Pennsylvania Prospectors AUGUST 2022 Meeting Minutes  

 

The monthly meeting of the Pa Prospector’s Gold club was held on Saturday, August 

20, 2022, at the Knoebel's Grove.  We began with the pledge to the flag.  There were 10 

members in attendance.  A roll call of officers was made, and all were present with Bill 

attending virtually. 

The minutes were read by Sharon, secretary.  They were approved by Ryan and 

seconded by Jason.  Next, the treasurer’s report was read by Treasurer Bill. It was 

decided that we will pay ½ the insurance now and the other ½ in 6 months. They were 

approved by Claude and seconded by Jason.   

There was no unfinished business, no committee reports and no new business.  Sharon 

suggested that we have a planning committee to come up with activities for the club. 

The drawings were held and the meeting was adjourned.  Chaplain Claude offered the 

blessing and a pot luck was enjoyed by all. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Sharon Beagle 

Secretary, PA Prospectors 

 


